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| am Sharon Fickes, legal resident of Pima County Contact R

Following is my comment for the Board of Supervisors
Meeting 7-5-22

Regarding the July 5 Addendum #3 Support Access for
Reproductive Healthcare. Proposed Resolution #40 B

On July 24, 2022, The U.S. Supreme Court, by a majority
opinion, correctly and finally placed choices for women’s
healthcare back to the sovereign States in the Union. Your
misleading statements about women’s healthcare at a future
date may be repeated to the State of Arizona’s elected officials
who will make the decisions on behalf of the
State. Unfortunately Sharon Bronson, you and the Pima
County Health Department, continue to repeat and rely upon
the mantra of the World Heath Organization (WHO) regarding
abortions and other health issues. You have forgotten all the
lies WHO stated as fact regarding vaccines, boosters, masks
in the recent Scam-demic for too many years. Why would we
believe WHO and why would we believe you, other
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Supervisors and the Pima County Health Department who
want to discredit and ignore the U.S. Supreme Court and the
laws of Arizona. Resolution #40 appears to set up for more
handouts to non-government organizations to provide
abortions sponsored by the Board of Supervisors with any
money you can funnel into the Resolution. This resolution is
just wrong, wasting more money, more committees, more
bleeding liberal regressive ideas. NO
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